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COUNTY MOBILE COMMAND UNIT BACK IN SERVICE 
 

(LIMA, OH) – The Allen County mobile command unit is now back in service according 
to Russ Decker, emergency management agency director. The unit had been out of 
service since early October when it was vandalized. 
 
 After nearly $2,500 in repairs Decker says the unit will be back to work this 
weekend, “We will have the mobile command unit at the Lima Mall this weekend and 
next as part of the Sheriff’s special Christmas shopping security detail” Decker said. 
 
 The mobile command unit is used by all law enforcement and fire departments in 
Allen County and was originally obtained with private donations. Authorities are still 
looking for the person or persons responsible for damaging the vehicle. Persons with any 
information should contact Crime Stoppers or the Allen County Sheriff’s Office. 
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PHOTO/VIDEO OP: 

The Mobile Command Unit will be set up in the 
Lima Mall parking lot near Ruby Tuesday’s by 5:30 p.m. 
Friday and Saturday nights and will be on location each 

night until one hour after the mall closes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Visit us on the web at www.allen-ema.com 


